
 

    SAINT MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL         
      & NURSERY UNIT 

 
  

Principal: Mr P Gilchrist       53, Windmill Hill  
Portaferry 

E mail: pgilchrist570@c2kni.net         Co. Down 

BT 22 1RH 

Telephone: 028427 28278                   

                   28th September 2022       

Dear Parents, 

At the beginning of September, we received a visit to our school from Chris the scientist 

from ‘Eureka Seekers.’ When here, Chris thrilled our pupils with a series of science 

experiments and activities. Pictures can still be viewed on our school website at 

https://www.stmaryspsportaferry.com/news/eureka-seekers-/?p=4& 

 

Chris has been in touch again and he is keen to offer a 6-week After School programme, 

within our school, starting after the half term break in November 2022. This club will 

potentially be open to all pupils from Primary 1 to Primary 7 and the cost for the 6 

weeks if £27 per child attending.  

 

Before confirming this booking, we are seeking to gain expressions of interest for this 

activity. If this is something you would like your child to experience, we ask that you 

return the ‘Expression of Interest’ form below and return to the school by Tuesday 4th 

October 2022.  

 

No payment is required, at this stage, and if there is enough interest I will write out to 

those who have returned the ‘Expression of Interest’ form below to confirm details.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr Gilchrist  

Principal  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Expression of Interest 

I would like my child ________________________ (name) to be considered for the 

Eureka Seekers After School activity.  

 

Signed: __________________________________  Date: __________________ 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 4th October 2022. 

 

 

https://www.stmaryspsportaferry.com/news/eureka-seekers-/?p=4&


 


